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NOTICE: POSTPONEMENT OF PARLIAMENTARY SITTING FOR BUDGET 
FINALIZATION 

The National Assembly wishes to inform the public that the scheduled sitting of the House for 
today, Tuesday 1 April 2025, to look at the budget, has been postponed to the 8th April 2025 
Tuesday at 14h30.  

The National Assembly appreciates the public's patience and understanding as it upholds 
principles of accountability and transparency in the budgetary process. 

For further updates, please stay informed through official parliament website:  
www.parliament.na or follow Parliament's events and activities on Facebook at 
@Parliament of the Republic of Namibia.  

For enquiries, contact: 
 
Sacky Kadhikwa  
Senior Public Relations Officer - National Assembly   
Tel: (061) 288 2000  
Cell: 081 125 3674  
s.kadhikwa@parliament.na   
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